Dear Parents,

We ate so excited to inform you King’s Kids will be starting agam in November!
Here are a few helpful details about the program:
* King’s Kids will be held after school on Wednesdays at the
Pocahontas Center of Hope Church from 3:20 to 5:15 pm.
All children from Pocahontas and surrounding communities who are
in Prep Kdgn.- 6th grade are invited to attend,
These are the dates you will need to circle on your calendar:
November 8,22
December 6,20
January 3,17,31
February 14,28
March 6,20
The students will gather in the P.A.C. Elementary Gym after school.
(Students from Pocahontas Catholic School can hop on a school bus at PCS that
will bring them to the elementary school.) All students will then board a school
bus that will drop them off at the church located just north of the high school.
(Adult volunteers will meet them in the gym, help them board the bus, and will
accompany them to the church.)
These are some of the activities that will be offered during King’s Kids:
Snacks Music  Bible Lessons  Bible Videos
Crafts Games Prayer Time Service Projects  ETC!
If school is dismissed early due to nasty weather, King’s Kids will
be cancelled as well.
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The King’s Kids team hopes your child/children will be able to join us for
each of these fun, faith-filled afternoons. We all know that breakfast is a very
important meal and cereal is a delicious option. As members of “The Savior’s
Cereal Squad”, the kids will learn through lessons centered around their favorite

breakfast cereals that Jesus is really all we need to have a complete and joy-filled
life.



We are asking that you help us spread the news about King’s Kids by sharing this
information with friends and family. Additional registration forms may be picked up at
the church office (Tuesday-Friday, 1:00-5:00 pm), or downloaded from our church
website hopechur chla.com) Please plan on: followmg the Hope Church Facebook
page for updates and to see all the great fun we’re having as we learn more about our
Lord! If you have any questions, please feel free to call Margaret, our church secretary,
at 712-335-3663 or Lori Baade at 712-358-0556. We absolutely cannot wait for the fun
we are going to have learning with all the King’s Kids. Thanks in advance for allowing
us to work and learn with your children!

God Bless!

Lori Baade & the
Hope Church Education Committee




King's Kids Registration Information

Please print clearly and use a separate form for each King's Kids participant. Thani Youl

Personal Information

Mame Grade Birth Date

Address City State Zip

Parent(s)/Guardian Name(s)

Cell Phone it's Work #'s

Emall

Siklings attending King's Kids

Local Emergency Contact and Phone #

What School does your child attend?

Does your child have access to a Bible he/she can use? yes no

General Health Information

Chronic or recurring illness or medical condition that may affect participation:

Allergies (i.e. food allergies, bee stings, etc.)

Dietary restrictions {i.e. gluten-free, lactose intolerant, etc.)

Is there anything that would be helpful for us to know about your child that would help us as we plan our activities?

yes no

if yes, please explain,

OVER



King's Kids Registration Information

Please print clearly and use a separate form for each King's Kids participant. Thank You!

Insurance Information

Insurance Company Policy #

Holder's Name Family Dr./Phone #

Permission

| give my permission for my child to participate in all aspects of the King's Kids program. | understand that
every effort will be made to contact me if my child needs emergency medical treatment. | authorize the
King's King staff to secure any medical or emergency treatment as deemed necessary for my child. |, or my
insurance company, will pay for any medical treatment if costs are incurred. also give my permission for
any picture or video taken of my child to be posted on Hope Church’s website or Facebook page or pub-
lished in the focal newspaper. We are excited to share all the amazing things happening as a result of the
King’s Kids program.

Yes No X

Parent/Guardian Signature Date
How will your child be getting home from King's Kids?
Child's Name

Please check one of the following options:

My child will be picked up by

Relationship with child {i.e. parent, grandparent, friend, etc.)

Phone #

My child has my permission to walk home.

My child will be riding the white Midas Bus
(You are responsible for making arrangements with the driver)
Other

*If plans change, please send a note with your child or call the church office (712-335-3663) and leave a
message no later than 4:00 p.m. with the church secretary or on the answering machine. Thank you!

**We need to have both sides of this form completed and returned prior to your child’s first session of
King's Kids. Thank You!



